
Date:  7/23/19 
Meeting:  Follow-up/Closure of AT&T Hosted System Security Audit 
Topic: Kansas Hosted Security Audit Final Details 
1 )  AT&T provided the final updates to the security audit July 2019.  Updates 
were provided to the Council Security Committee via e-mail 7/23/19.  No further 
questions were generated from the Security Committee as a result of the final 
AT&T update. 
 
2)  During the annual Security Committee meeting in November 2019 there will 
be a discussion as to the need to engage AT&T in another security audit for 2020.  
This evaluation will take into consideration the changes to the KS Hosted 911 
network since it’s deployment in 2015. 
 


